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Public charter schools, such as Arthur Academy, offer more flexibility in teaching 

methods that are often more approachable to students that are struggling with 

learning disabilities. Teachers are able to innovate curriculum that is beneficial for 

students that may need to be slightly redirected to be successful. It is understood that 

charter schools do receive less funding, but the amount is currently more than 

lopsided in what it could be and the students that would be filtered back into their 

boundary public schools would be hard for the public schools to handle all at once. 

Gresham Arthur Academy has greatly helped my child in a positive way and I share 

this with any parent looking for advice on what route to go for their child’s education. 


